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Gross Income Tax, Sales Tax Revenues Grow in November 

TRENTON – The Department of the Treasury reported Monday that tax revenue cash collections 
for November for the State’s 16 major revenue sources continued to reflect monthly year-over-
year and year-to-date growth in Sales and Gross Income taxes for Fiscal Year 2015.  

Gross Income Tax collections for November came in at $722.5 million, up 6.0 percent from the 
same month a year ago. Gross Income Tax collections year-to-date have increased 6.4 percent 
thus far and now total$3.73 billion, outpacing the Fiscal 2015 Projected Growth Rate against 
Fiscal 2014 certified revenues of 4.8 percent.  

Sales Tax, one of the State’s three largest revenue sources, also showed improvement for the 
month, increasing 6.7percent to $698.6 million compared to $654.9 million in 2013. Year-to-
date, Sales Tax collections now total $2.97 billion, up 3.7 percent compared with Fiscal Year 
2014. The Projected Growth Rate for the year from this source is 5.5 percent.  

Corporation Business Tax collections were lower this month compared to November 2013, but 
revenues remain higher for the year, up19.7 percent year-to-date to $736.5million and ahead 
of the Projected Growth Rate of 6.5 percent. 

Collections for all of the major taxes for November increased from 2013 by2.6 percent to $1.78 
billion. So far this fiscal year, revenues have increased 4.8 percent to $8.67 billion.  

“November’s cash tax receipts reflect our previously referenced expectations regarding month-
to-month volatility,” said State Treasurer Andrew Sidamon-Eristoff.  
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